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 Welcome to Stepping Stones  
We would like to take the opportunity to welcome all new children 
and their parents joining us this term, we hope your time with us 

will be enjoyable.  
Please note we operate an open door policy to all, therefore please 

feel free to speak to our management team at any time. 

 

Coffee Morning & Afternoon Reminder   

To welcome to our new Parents into their child’s new rooms 

We will be holding our Coffee Morning & Afternoon on the 

following days to welcome our new parents and existing 

parents  

Monday 3
rd

 September & Tuesday 4
th

 September  

Both sessions will held at the following times from 

 9.00-11.00 am 
And 

2.15-3.30 am 
This is a great opportunity to come along and meet not only 

your child’s new key person but also to meet the nursery 
team and other parents, to ask questions about your child’s 

new routine and ways in which you can support them at 
home.  

We look forward to seeing you all  

 

Fee Increase Reminder  
 

Reminder to all parents/carers that our Fee’s have been reviewed 
and new pricing will start from the 3

rd
 September 2018. 

 

No Parking  

Please can I remind all parents that they is NO PARKING or 

DROPPING OFF on the driveway at all times, this is to 

maintain the safety of our children and their families during 

nursery hours. If you have any queries regarding this please 

speak to a member of the management team.  

 
Happy Birthday to the following Children 

Babies  
Alarna-Blue  

Tiddlers  
Reeno 

 
Pre-School 

Harrison  
Iwan 
Ayat 

Pupil Premium 

Please remember if you receive 2, 3 or 4 year old funding to 

check if you are eligible for pupil premium. Please follow the 

link below 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/oeypp/birmingham 

 

 

Dates for Diaries 

 3
rd

 & 4
th

 Coffee Morning and afternoon 

 5
th

 Funded Children return to nursery 

Upcoming Dates for October 

 1
st

 Black History Month (Activities taking place 

throughout the month) 

 5
th

 Grandparents Stay and Play 2.30-3.30 

 7
th

 Grandparents Day  

 9
th

 Tempest Photography from 9.30am – (Christmas 

Pictures)  

 15
th

 Parents Evening 

 29
th

 Funded Children only Half Term  

 31
st

 Halloween Stay and Play Party 2.30-4.00 
 

Please see the attached Dates for Diaries for all our upcoming 
events. 

Paperwork-New Parents Reminder  

Could all our new parents, please ensure you have returned all 

your completed paperwork to your key person. This includes the 

following documentation:-  

 All About me  

 Progress Checks  

 Terms and Conditions- Contract sheet 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/oeypp/birmingham

